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   STATE OF MINNESOTA

       Office of Minnesota Secretary of State

        Mark Ritchie


      April 30, 2012

The Honorable Eric L. Lipman

Administrative Law Judge

Office of Administrative Hearings

600 North Robert Street

P.O. Box 64620

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620

Re:
In the Matter of the Adopted Rules of the Office of the Secretary of State Relating To Absentee and Mail Balloting; OAH Docket No. 8-3500-22141-1; No Governor’s Tracking Number*

Dear Judge Lipman:

On April 16, 2012, the Secretary of State submitted a rulemaking without a public hearing to the Office of Administrative Hearings, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, section 14.26 and the rules thereunder. On April 20, 2012, the Legislature passed S.F.2296, Laws 2012, Chapter 250. Section 1 of that chapter provides for the elimination of the date requirement on military and overseas voter materials. That chapter was signed by the Governor on April 27, 2012.

The Secretary is now submitting a number of further modifications to the proposed rules as published in the State Register on September 19, 2011, at 36 SR 293.

Enclosed with this letter are:

1) An Amended Order Adopting Rules which includes all of the matters addressed in the prior Order dated April 16, 2012 as well as the new modifications;

2) Revisor’s Draft AR4039 dated 04/20/12 showing the further modifications;

3) A letter from Ms. Beth Fraser explaining various points related to the additional modifications; and

4) A set of examples of the absentee ballot envelopes and instructions that graphically illustrate the rules provisions as they stand after the latest modifications.

In addition to the modifications required to accommodate the removal of the date requirement, there are a small number of formatting and grammatical changes. All changes are explained in the Amended Order. The most recent modifications are discussed at paragraphs 3d), 3e), 3n), 3t), 3u), and 3w).
*The Office of the Secretary of State is an independently elected constitutional office and is not subject to the Governor’s pre-adoption review process.
If you have questions or wish to discuss anything relating to these rules with me, please contact me at 
651-201-1326. After you complete your review, please send any correspondence to me at the following 
address:

Bert Black

Legal Advisor

Office of the Secretary of State

180 State Office Building

100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard

Saint Paul MN 55155

Best regards,

Bert Black

Legal Advisor

Office of the Secretary of State

651-201-1326
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